LocAL BusinEss NEws IN BRIEF

Town & Country Bank
to relocate its office

ST. GEORGE — With con-
struction of its new build-
ing nearly complete, locally-
based Town & Country Bank
will relocate its main banking
and loan production offices to
405 E. St. George Blvd., today.
The bank closed its old offices
Friday to begin the transition.

“The new facility will
allow us to better showcase
our unique concierge bank-
ing model, where we offer
full service, private banking-
style delivery to all custom-
ers, Bruce Jensen, Town &
Country CEO, said. “We'll also
be more centrally located to
our customers.”

Interior design of the new
facility will not be finished
until mid February, just ahead
of the bank’s grand opening

events scheduled for Feb. 25.

As of year end, 23-month-old
Town & Country Bank reports
that assets stood at $56.7 million
and the bank continues to meet
its growth targets and maintains
a healthy loan portfolio.



